

St Andrew's C of E Infant School Newsletter





5th September 2025



Learning, Caring and Growing Together in Faith

Message from Mrs Glass-Brook:



Welcome back everyone! I hope you had a wonderful summer break.

We have had a brilliant start to the new term. The children have started to settle into their new classes, get used to new routines and new teachers.

A huge well done to our new Reception children who have made such a great start to school life. They are enjoying the fun activities and have been busy making new friends. Welcome to the St. Andrew's School family!

Year I and 2 children have grown so much over the summer holidays. It has been a pleasure to see their smiley faces. They too have settled well into new classes and are starting to understand new routines.

Please remember to bring PE kits to school and label all uniform...it is really difficult when you don't.

Information about the curriculum is on the school website for you to look at under each class page.

If you have any questions, please do ask. We will always do our best to support you.

BOB's Book of Brilliance

Ivy from Kingfishers for super sentences about Percy the Park Keeper.

Joshua from Kingfishers for independent English work.

Well done!

'Guide me in your truth and teach me, for you are God my saviour' Psalm 25:5



Thursday IIth September - Individual and Family Photographs (If you would like family photographs taken, please arrive at 8:15am at the school office).

Tuesday 16th September - Year Group Reception Photographs for the paper (If you do not want your child to be in these photographs, please let us know as soon as possible. Otherwise, we will assume that you are happy for them to have a photograph taken).

Tuesday 16th September - South Ribble Dodgeball Club starts from 3.15pm - 4:15pm and will run for 5 weeks. This club is only open to Year I and 2. Booking available from 5pm this evening.

Friday 19th September 2:40pm - Celebration worship begins for parents and carers of YI & Y2 children. This will then take place on Fridays at 2:40pm.

Monday 29th September 3:15 - 4:00 - Year I Meet the Teacher Meeting

Tuesday 30th September 3:15 - 4:00 - Year 2 Meet the Teacher Meeting

Thursday 2nd October 3:15 - 4:00 - Reception Meet the Teacher Meeting

Friday 3rd October - Flu Immunisations - details are on Class Dojo

Tuesday 7th October 9:30am - Harvest Service in Church, parents and carers welcome to attend

Meet the Teacher Meetings



This is an opportunity for you to come into the classroom with your child at the end of the school day and meet your child's class teacher. During the meeting staff will share important class information with you and there will also be an opportunity to chat with them and ask any questions you may have.

Tel: 01772 423339

Email: bursar@st-andrews-inf.lancs.sch.uk





